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Summer events 
This week, GCC have released Safety, Health and Environment to schools for the summer 
term which includes the planning of events, pending updated Government guidance. Class 
bubbles remain and visits to sites must continue to be restricted:  
 
Secondary school transition visits for Y6 pupils: Children will be able to visit their secondary 
school for transition events under DfE/Public Health system of controls including the 
wearing of masks, keeping to secure bubbles etc and we are in communication with 
secondary schools about this. 
 
Sports Days: The current guidance remains that parents/carers should not attend sports 
days on school sites. Class bubbles need to be maintained for the summer term, however 
we will ensure that the children experience an adapted sports day event.   
 
End of Year Events: The current guidance is schools should not host any performances with 
an audience, but to consider alternatives such as recording Y6 leavers’ event, subject to the 
usual safeguarding considerations and parental permission.  This may change should the 
next stage of the Government roadmap pass and guidance gets updated. We will contact Y6 
parents in due course. 
 
Parents Evenings: Schools are encouraged to consider alternative means of providing 

feedback to parents/carers on pupil achievement eg the use of virtual meetings. 

Arrangements will be communicated through this newsletter in due course. 

Community links  

Brownies use our school field for their sessions on a Wednesday 
evening 6pm to 7.30 pm. To find out more:  

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/what-we-do/brownies-7-10/ 

This term’s school value focus is FRIENDSHIP 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any queries. 

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/what-we-do/brownies-7-10/

